
On February 3, 2021 the Alvin 
Independent School District Board 
of Trustees met at noon for a 
Workshop Meeting at the Alvin ISD 
Administration Building – 301 E. 
House Street – Alvin, TX  77511.
   
Earl Humbird, Regan Metoyer Peterson 
and Chery Harris were in attendance.  

Trustees Tonini, Wennerstrom, Pickren 
and Scheibel were unable to attend the 
meeting.

Superintendent Nelson and other 
administrative staff were also 
present. 

ITEM # 1 - CALL TO ORDER
President Humbird called the 
meeting to order stating that a 
quorum of Board members was not 
present thus the meeting was 
canceled.

Attest:

________________________________
Earl Humbird, President

________________________________
Vivian Scheibel, Secretary
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